Stoke by Nayland Village Lunch Report for APM 1st June 2021.  
Unfortunately we have been unable to provide this activity for the past year because of the Coronavirus restrictions.  We will be reviewing the situation later this summer in the hope that we will be able to start again in the Autumn.  Detail will be posted in the LSPN.  
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